

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council Members

FROM: Kimberly Olivares, Chief Performance Officer

KSC

DATE: February 13, 2019

SUBJECT: Extension Request for Resolution 20180201-063 – Retrospective Review

On February 1, 2018, City Council adopted Resolution 20180201-063 directing the City Manager create a pilot retrospective review program focused on assessing existing regulations and rules related to the Economic Opportunity and Affordability strategic outcome, provide a list of all reports required by Council resolution and/or City ordinance, and design new regulations in a way that will make later retrospective review easier and more effective, engage stakeholders in the periodic review of regulations, and maintain a list of all regulations and rules rescinded or modified as a result of the retrospective review program. Staff has collected the information but needs additional time for analysis and development of recommendations.

As a result, staff requests an extension until April 1, 2019 to complete the various components of the resolution.

Should you have questions or need additional information, please contact me at 512-974-2924 or kimberly.olivares@austintexas.gov.

CC: Spencer Cronk, City Manager
Elaine Hart, Chief Financial Officer
Ed Van Eenoo, Deputy Chief Financial Officer